

Hi to all

## **End of Year Get together:**

We will be having a gathering for lunch at the Wallace Hotel, 741 Bungaree-Wallace Rd, Wallace on Friday 7th December. There will be a 3 meat and vegetables roast and a choice of desserts, plum pudding or trifle. Vegetarian/vegan meals are available. Please advise when you book. We need to provide the Wallace Hotel with the number of people attending by 3rd December.

To make this occasion even more festive, we encourage everyone to wear their Christmas finery, hats, tinsel, earrings or any other Christmas ornaments you may have. You can also bring a friend, partner or spouse who is not a member.

We have been there before, the food is great and the venue is very good. Wallace is a small town on the Western Highway on the way to Ballarat. We are planning to meet at the hotel at 12.00pm which gives us time for a drink and a chat before the meal. Lunch will be served at 12.30pm. Carpooling will be an option if you wish and we'll be meeting in the car park behind the RSL Hall/next to Bacchus Marsh Bowling Club at 11.15am, leaving car park at 11.30am.

If you would like to attend, please contact Mazi Mc Burnie on 5367 5241 or 0409 245 881 or Sharon on 0407 480 207

Helen Brown Secretary 0400 143 392 www.u3abacchus.org.au